
The LGBTQIA+ telebriefing is held every other month, on the first Wednesday except 
when rescheduled due to special circumstances. The telebriefing is a community forum 
and communication platform. It provides timely public health information and solicits 
feedback from LGBTQIA+ community members and organizations supporting the 
LGBTQIA+ community. The meeting is conducted online via Zoom.

To be notified of upcoming meetings and to receive instructions on how to participate, 
please email phs_lgbtqhealth.hhsa@sdcounty.ca.gov and ask to be added to the 
County distribution list.

We encourage you to submit questions at least 24 hours before the telebriefing by 
emailing phs_lgbtqhealth.hhsa@sdcounty.ca.gov. Participants can also ask questions or 
make comments during the telebriefing using the online chat feature.

Upcoming Telebriefings:
• September 6, 2023, 10:00 AM – 11:00 AM
• October 18, 2023, 10:00 AM – 11:00 AM
• December 6, 2023, 10:00 AM – 11:00 AM

We look forward to seeing you at the next telebriefing. Please email us if you have any 
questions.
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